
LITTLE ROCK INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

As we welcome a new year 
and a new decade, I want to 
take this opportunity to 
restate our commitment to 
our residents.  Over the past 
year, we have been working 
diligently to rebuild your trust, 
by doing some “big things”, 
such as adopting the “Hunt 
Standard” for resident-
initiated service requests and 
rolling out a mobile 

application for residents to submit and track work orders in real-
time. But we have also done the “little things,” in comparison – 
those actions that receive less attention, but can impact our 
residents’ lives. One example is our “Hunt Heart” program. This 
program is designed to address the needs of our new residents, 
deployed spouses, recently returned spouses, those suffering a 
family crisis, and those who may be in need of information 
about or access to social services through military or civilian 
sources. For example, we provide extra maintenance 
assistance to deployed spouses when requested, such as 
removing a Christmas tree, mowing a lawn, or hanging a 
picture.  While we are proud of the significant progress we have 
made over the past year, our work is far from done. We hope 
that you are already seeing the benefits of the changes we have 
made and we look forward to continuing to hear from you on 
things we can still improve. 

 

Best, 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

John Ehle 

President 

Hunt Military Communities 

December was filled with lots of Holiday cheer! 
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WELCOME 2020 

Our President’s Message 

Thanks to everyone who participated in our December events. December’s 

resident events included an Adult Holiday Craft, Pictures with Santa, and The 

Polar Express Movie Night.  

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Congratulations to our Holiday Decorating Contest 
Winners 

185 Delaware-  
Lower Meadow Woods  

178 Alabama- Lakeview Estates  

109 Minnesota-  
Upper Meadow Woods  

109 Indiana-  
Ridgecrest Estates  



SAVE THE DATES 
 

January 1  
New Year’s Day– Office Closed 

 

January 4 

National Trivia Day– Facebook Contest  

 

January 9 

LRFH Community Advisory Board Meeting  

Time: 5 to 6pm | Location: LRFH Event Center  

*Must RSVP to jagur.klemann@huntcompanies.com if you plan to 

attend* 

 

January 14 

National Dress Up Your Pet Day– Facebook Contest  

 

January 15 

National Bagel Day– Free Bagels at the Welcome Center  

*While Supplies Last* 

 

January 16 

LRFH Chili Cook-off 

Time: 5 to 7pm | Location: LRFH Event Center 

*Must email jagur.klemann@huntcompanies.com if you would like to 

compete in the competition*  

Free for all LRFH residents to attend.   

 

January 23 

National Pie Day– Free Pie at the Welcome Center  

*While Supplies Last* 

 

Every Tuesday 

Hot Cocoa Bar  

Stop by the Welcome Center for a free cup of hot cocoa during 

business hours every Tuesday during the month of January.  

 

Every Friday 
Pop In Friday’s  

Stop by the Welcome Center for free popcorn during business hours 

every Friday.  

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Meet Your Neighborhood Manager 

Meet Clay Wilson -  

- He has been a Maintenance Tech 

& Hunt employee for 2 1/2 years 

- He is an Army & Desert Storm 

Veteran  

- Favorite Food: Sushi 

- Favorite Hobbies: Hunting and 

Fishing 

- What do you love most about 

your job?:  

"As a Veteran, I enjoy being able to give back to fellow 

Veterans and current members of our armed forces."  

Employee Spotlight  

Welcome to the LRFH Team 

Meet your neighborhood 
Resident Service Special-
ist (RSS)! Your RSS will 
serve as the primary 
point of contact for all 
inquiries and requests 
based on your given 
neighborhood.  
 
Pictured Left: Whitnee Nicholson- Ridgecrest Estates 
Whitnee.nicholson@huntcompanies.com 
Pictured Middle: Shelli Rose- Lakeview Estates & Upper 
Meadow Woods 
Shelli.rose@huntcompanies.com  
Pictured Right: Jessica Plumlee- Lower Meadow Woods 
Jessica.plumlee@huntcompanies.com 
 

Please welcome the newest 

member of the LRFH Team, 

Jake Morris. Jake will be join-

ing us as a leasing agent. Jake 

has many years of experience 

in customer service and will be 

a great addition to our team. 


